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Hi Neighbors, 

We are beginning September with a new management company, a revised 
newsletter and much hope for the future!


Board News


A new website has been set up by David Floyd & Associates for the HOA - 
RiverPlantation2.org.   Our new property manager, David Floyd, III can be 
reached by emailing RiverPlantation2@gmail.com or 615-297-2824.


A number of homes have vines growing up the siding of the unit, usually in the 
back. These vines need to be removed in their entirety because the 
tendrils they use to cling to the siding and actually penetrate the wood itself. 
Over time, water will get into the wood siding and it will rot. Please help 
protect the homes in our community and remove these vines. Thank you.


The next Board meeting is scheduled for Monday, September 14 (the second 
Monday since the first one is Labor Day), 2020 at 6:00 PM at the Clubhouse. 
The meeting will be open to all Residents but the total number of attendees at 
any one time will be restricted to 25. 


 Bellevue Events

Farmers Market : Every Thursday from 4 - 7 at Red Caboose Park through 
October.   Check out the food trucks, fresh veggies, meats and eggs, plus more! 
To find out more about the food trucks, check out their website. Let’s support 
our local farmers!  website: thebellevuefarmersmarket.com
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Bellevue Library:  We are fortunate to have such a wonderful library! To help 
everyone through this time,  they are offering curbside service to pick up 
books you order through the website. Phone: (615) 862-5854


Where to recycle:   Recycle bins are open 24 hours a day off Coley Davis Rd.  
Items you can recycle there include cardboard, newspaper, glass, magazines.


Fun Dates

September 18th - National Cheeseburger Day


September 22  - First day of Autumn

September 26  - National Hunting and Fishing Day


September 29 - National Coffee Day

And every day is Be kind to your Neighbor day!


Community News

Please remember to lock your vehicles, be aware of wildlife and watch out 
for your neighbor.

Thanks to all who are working to beautify our community, from the playground 
benches to the plantings at the clubhouse!  

As soon as it is deemed safe, we plan to offer community activities, such as a 
chili cook-off, bingo, bourbon tasting, game nights, potluck, movie nights and 
more. Please share your ideas!

This is our community newsletter, so please share your thoughts and ideas! 
Please contact Tom Stocker, Unit 529, 615-585-1084 or Karen Porter, Unit 605, 
270-314-9426


Just for fun! 

Little Johnny went to the Post Office with his Grandma.  He looked up at the 
pictures of people on the walls and asked his Grandma "Granny, what are those 
people's pictures for?"  His Grandma said "Those are bad people that the Police 
are trying to find."  Little Johnny said "Well why didn't the Police just keep 
them when they were taking their pictures?"
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